
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Letter of Support for the NFDI Consortium Text+ 

 
Dear Professor Dr. Hinrichs, 
 

the Board of Directors DINI e.V. is pleased to contribute its long-standing expertise in the 
standardization and networking of research and information infrastructures to Text+. In turn, 
we look forward to the substantial contributions by Text+ to the strategic aims of enhancing 
and networking research and information infrastructures. 
 

DINI was founded to promote the improvement of information and communication services 
and the necessary development of information infrastructures at universities, both regionally 
and nationally. This also requires the joint development of standards and recommendations. 
 

DINI members work together in eight working groups, organise conferences and work-
shops, prepare reports and develop exemplary solutions for subsequent use. They stimulate 
the development, application and further development of standards and support their prac-
tical use, e.g. through the DINI Certificate for Open Access Repositories of the Electronic 
Publishing Working Group (E-Pub) or the standardisation recommendations of the Compe-
tence Centre Interoperable Metadata (KIM). 
 

With this letter, DINI is pleased to support the application of the TEXT+ consortium and 
looks forward to collaborating with the project. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Helge Steenweg 
Chairman of the Board DINI e.V. 

Vorstand | Geschäftsstelle 
 
 
Adresse:  
 
Tel: +49 551 39-33857 
Fax: 
Mail: gs@dini.de 

 
22. September 2020 
 

 

 

Herrn Prof. Dr. Erhard Hinrichs  
Text+ Spokesperson  
Leibniz-Institut für Deutsche Sprache  
R-5, 6-13  
68161 Mannheim  
 


